
The Ohio Center for Ecological and Evolutionary 
Studies (OCEES) presents the

2024 Darwin Lecture

Dr. Luke Harmon
University of Idaho

A World Without Species

Please join us on Thursday, April 
4th at 4:00 PM in 199 Irvine Hall 
for a free public talk that is open 

to all.  
The Darwin Lecture series is an annual OCEES event that 

brings to Ohio University eminent evolutionary biology scholars 
to share their research and insights with a broad audience of all 

lovers of biology.


